
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Friday, 13th January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have settled nicely into the new year. I’ve enjoyed dropping into classrooms and joined some maths lessons 
this week. It’s great to see our new Power Maths teaching going down well and the children enjoying their maths learning. 
 
Unfortunately, both Miss Spain and Mrs Hipkins are still too unwell to return to school. Miss Potter and Miss Bywater will 
remain in Kingfisher and Robin to provide consistency for our children. 
 
Kingfisher class had a great time swimming this week. Their behaviour was excellent and they are now all sorted into their 
groups, ready to make progress with their technique. If you have children in Kingfisher class, please wait until 3:30pm to 
collect on Wednesdays. 
 
Year 4 Multiplication Table Check (MTC) information session – Wednesday, 25th January 3:30pm and 5pm 
Our Year 4 children need to be working hard on their times tables as they will complete the statutory MTC test in June. 
Follow this link MTC for more information – or better still, join us on the 25th so we can answer all your questions. I have 
noticed not many children are using Times Table Rockstars, which is a great resource to support with learning tables. 
Please come along to our session to learn how to use it effectively. 
 
Collaboration Day 
You should have all received information that school will be closed to all children (except nursery) on                                                      
Friday, 17th February. 
 Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Alyssa, Eliza K, Evelyn and Jessie 
who have had birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Euwan 
Robin Class: George and Grace 
Skylark Class: Stanley and Reggie L 
Kingfisher Class: Jacob L and Chloe 
Owl Class: Mia S and Ava L 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Height and weight checks: 
Reception and Year 6, 20th January 

• Year 4 MTC meeting: 25th January 

• Break up: 16th February 

• Collaboration Day: 17th February 

• PD Day: 27th February  

• Back to school: 28th February 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
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Computer Club 
Hummingbird 

Builders Soap Carving in art Strange Visitors 

WORSHIP  
This half term will focus on our value of Respect.   
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